315 March, 2024
Dear alumni,

On behalf of Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School, I am writing to extend an invitation
to you to participate in the Partnership Fund for the Disadvantaged (the PFD) by kindly making

a one-off donation to our school.

At Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School, established in 1987, one of the schools under
Catholic Diocese, we value students’ whole-person development and opportunities for
experiential learning. ~ Therefore, we strive to provide a diverse variety of activities to cater to
their specialties and broaden their horizons. Students at our school are encouraged to
participate in extra-curricular activities such as fencing and coffee brewing, as well as overseas
study tours and local excursions to engage in an all-rounded and immersive learning

environment.

With over 50% of our students from grassroots families who are currently receiving
subsidies from the Government, financial assistance is a major factor determining students’
participation in the abovementioned activities. Unfortunately, the school can only provide
limited financial assistance to support the students due to insufficient funds. Thus, we are
hoping that with your support and contribution through the Partnership Fund for the
Disadvantaged, students at Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School could be granted these

valuable learning experiences without adding extra financial burden to their families.

The Partnership Fund for the Disadvantaged is a government program, coordinated by
Social Welfare Department, which encourages a tripartite partnership among the welfare sector,
the business community and the Government. Should you accept our invitation, your
contribution will be matched with the PFD which grants an equal fund to provide financial aid

to students at Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary School. Any donation is appreciated.



Thank you for your consideration. If you wish to make the donation, the cheque should
be payable to “The Incorporated Management Committee of Tuen Mun Catholic Secondary
School’.  If you have any further enquiries regarding the program or donation, please feel free
to contact me at (852) 2463 2082 or via info@home.tmcss.edu.hk.

Best regards,

Wong Kit
Principal



